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+- Division of Chemical Health and Safety HAS
AMERICAN CHEMICAL SOCIETY

Howard H. Fawcett, P.E., Division Chair ~ 199I
P.O. Box 9444, Wheaton, Maryland 20916

1 June 1993

FREEDOM OF INf0RMATl0N

U.S.N.R.C. ACT REQUEST
attention: Div. of FOIA

0 W~-

Washington,D.C. 20555

| Dear Division of Freedom of Information Act ~

I note in the NEW YORK TIMES, Tuesday, June 1, 1993, page A10 reference to

a recently issued report to nuclear plants on instrumentation to monitor water

levels in reactors.

9 !
I would like very much to obtain a copy of this report, since as a chemist / |

l
professional chemical engineer I am very interested in the safety of reactors and

all other aspects of radiation.

If you can inform me how I may obtain this and related reports under the
; |

Freedom of Information Act, I would be very grateful indeed.
Most respectfully,

) L a"W F w *',fE,
Howard H. Fawcett, P.E.
Consultant - chemical and nuclear
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